
  
 

Laborer, Street Division,  
City of Sycamore 

 
The City of Sycamore is seeking a Laborer within the Public Works Department, Street 

Division.  This position reports directly to the Superintendent of Public Works, Streets. This 

position is created and governed by City Code and City policies and shall comply with 

Federal, State and Local rules and regulations governing the position.  

This is a full-time position assigned to the Street Division. The position of Laborer, Street 
Division performs skilled, semi-skilled and general manual labor work on the street, sewer 
lines, street signs, buildings, forestry control and other street related maintenance work and 
other related duties, as assigned. 
 

Minimum qualifications required: 

Education: 
➢ High School graduation or equivalent is required. 
Experience: 

➢ Experience in three or more of the following Public Works areas required: street 
maintenance, signs and markings, snow removal, sewer maintenance, equipment 
maintenance, building and grounds, and computer operations. 

Certification And Licenses Required: 

➢ Possession of a valid CDL Class B State of Illinois Vehicle Operator’s License within 30 
days of hire. 

➢ National Incident Management System (NIMS) Training. Courses: ICS-100 and ICS-700 
within three months of hire. 
 

This is non-exempt, AFSCME Local 3957, full-time position that requires a normal 40-hour 

workweek.  The starting annual salary is $52,290.  The City of Sycamore offers a generous 

benefit package.  Candidates must meet the 20-mile residency requirement.   

Please visit our website to view the full job description at www.cityofsycamore.com.  All 

interested individuals should submit an application directly to the Human Resources 

Department.  Position will remain open until filled.  Any questions or inquiries can should be 

directed to Human Resources Director, Maggie Peck at 815-895-0786 or 

mpeck@cityofsycamore.com. 

The City of Sycamore is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

http://www.cityofsycamore.com/
mailto:mpeck@cityofsycamore.com

